
 ATTACHMENT III 

From: Arti Garg  
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 6:20 AM 
To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov> 
Cc: Jeremy Lochirco <Jeremy.Lochirco@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Planning Commission appointment 
 
Dear Miriam,  
 
This note is to inform you that due to changes in my professional obligations, I will be resigning from the 
Planning Commission effective immediately. Please advise on any next steps. 
 
My commitment to serving the City of Hayward remains strong, and I look forward to working with staff 
and Council to continue to strengthen our community.  
 
Best, 
Arti 
 


